
Announcement of 5th Annual Conference of the Asia Pacific 
Neuroendocrine Tumours Society on 27-29 October in Mumbai, 
India. 
 

 

Greetings from APNET Org Committee, India. 
 

The Asia Pacific Neuroendocrine Tumours  Society is hosting its 5th Annual Conference 

on 27-29 October in Mumbai, India. 

 

Prof.Dr. P. Jagannath ( MS FACS FICS FIMSA FAMS FRCS (England) , 

Dr.B.A.Krishna       ( M.B.B.S,D.R.M,M.N.A.M.S), 

Dr. B.K.Smruti       ( Department of Oncology M.B.B.S,M.D (Medicine)) 

Dr.Anita Borges      ( M.D. FRC  Path)  

are part of the core committee for this conference. 

 

I am extending an invitation to your society (Federation of Asian Organizations for 

Radiation Oncology ) to support this conference by publishing our conference 

announcement to your members and non members. Find attach the conference 

brochure and flyer for your reference. 

It will be great if you can share your members list so that we can also circulate the 

conference announcement to them. 

If good number of people are interested to participate in this meeting then we can 

request the registration committee to look at group discounts and also help you with 

accommodation. 

  I am looking forward to your kind consideration and positive reply to make this 

program successful.  

Thanks & Regards 

   

  APNETS 2017 

 


